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8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Sept. 8 - 12, 2025

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Start of our first full week of school (in our new classes)! 

Tuesday K Welcoming Conversations Div. 10 and 11 

Wednesday K Welcoming Conversations Div. 10 and 11 

Thursday First full day for Kindergarten students 

Friday

Dear Maple Lane Families, 
We have had a wonderful first week of school and have now 
moved into our new classes. We wish you all the best as we 
settle into the new routines of this school year. 

Maple Lane Staff: The staff list has been updated on the school website. 
Here is the link: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/our-staff 

Sept. 17 - PAC Meeting in the Library (6-7pm) Sept. 18 - Meet the Staff Night (6-7pm)

Sept. 22 - Professional Development Day - No School Sept. 29 - Orange Shirt Day

Sept. 30 - National Day of Truth and Reconciliation - No 
School

Oct. 1 - Individual Photo Day

https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/our-staff


The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more through the 
school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a future PAC meeting.


Next PAC Meeting: Wednesday, September 17, 2025, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in person in 
the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. 
We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

2024/25 PAC Executives
Chairs: Kate Procter
Vice Chair: Aysha Revell
Treasurer: Michael Boetzkes
Secretary: Cherry Ho

Student and Family Affordability Fund 
The School District continues to have funds available to support families who could benefit from 
financial assistance. We have been allocated funds to support with nutritional needs or any school 
related expenses (e.g. school supplies, field trip fees, backpacks, footwear etc.)

If you would like to request support for your child at school, please reach out to Neal Campbell 
(ncampbell@sd38.bc.ca). All requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be respected. 
We want to work with families to ensure that your children have everything they need in order to be 
successful at school.

Lunch Drop Off 
• If you wish to drop off your child’s lunch, please come to the main 

office doors and leave it on the table under the bulletin boards. 

• Please ensure your child’s lunch is labelled with name and 

division number. 

Ninkazu - Tuesday and Thursday

Ninkazu will be providing some 
lunch ordering options for families 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays. This has 
been organized by the Maple Lane 
PAC. The deadline for the first week 
is Sept. 7. Information was also sent 
to families by email. 
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